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COMPTON COURTHOUSE PARKING STRUCTURE 

TEMPORARILY CLOSED DUE TO POWER OUTAGE 

 
Courthouse Remains Open 

 

The parking structure for the Compton Courthouse, located at 222 S. Acacia Ave., Compton, is 

temporarily closed due to a power outage. The Compton Courthouse, located at 200 W. Compton 

Blvd., Compton, remains open for business. As soon as the power is restored, the parking 

structure will re-open.  

In the interim, litigants, attorneys and jurors are instructed to use available metered parking 

located around the courthouse, which is limited to 1 to 2 hours. Jurors, if given a parking 

citation, may provide a copy of the citation to the Criminal Clerk’s Office, located on 4th floor of 

the courthouse.  
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